
Shoreline Restoration Plan 
1006 Island 35 (Huycke) 

 

Background 
The proposed project entails removing an addition of a sunroom and two decks onto an existing dwelling.  

 

Overview of Site 
The property located at 1006 Island 35 contains an existing dwelling, several outbuildings and an over-the-bed 

boathouse.  

 

This property is very well-vegetated containing many large, mature Eastern white pine, oak and native ground-cover.  

 

Proposal 
This property will remain untouched during the construction of the addition and decks. Where the Southern deck 

currently is and where the addition will be added, approximately 10 sapling pin cherry trees will be removed from the 

base of the rock.  

 

Post derecho, the owner re- planted an area approximately 4m x10m with new oak saplings. Other than down near the 

smaller accessory buildings and the boathouse, this property is almost entirely one giant rock. Other than incredibly old 

pines that have grown through the gaps/cracks in the rock, and native shoreline species that do well on granite, planting 

anything on this property isn't feasible beyond what has already been done.  

 

Location of oak saplings that have been already planted: 

 

 
 

 

 



Property Photos:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


